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Dear Parents & Students, 

Wow! This is the last newsletter of the 2018-2019 school year. Where has the 
time gone? Although this is the last newsletter, family folders will go home next 
week on the last day of school with important information for next year.  Next 
week will be a whirlwind of activity so please watch email for any last minute 
changes. 

It is with a heavy heart that I share the passing of former principal, Terry Liza-
kowski. After leaving St. Mary School, Terry and his wife moved to Denver, Col-
orado where he passed away after a short illness.  Please keep Terry and his 
family in your prayers. 

Burgers for Books: Don’t forget to mark your calendars for June 6th (the last 
day of school). What a fun way to end the school year and help support our 
classroom libraries! Invite a friend or neighbor to come along with you! The fun 
starts at 4:00 P.M. at the Wild Badger Sports Bar. 

Summer Office Hours: The school office will be open Monday through Fri-
day (with a few exceptions when Mrs. Moore and I are on vacation) from 8:00 
A.M. to noon each day. 

Scrip: Scrip will be available all summer long for purchase in the school office, 
church office, and after most Masses. 

Save the Date: The St. Mary School Welcome Back Picnic will be held on 
Thursday, August 29th at 5:30 P.M. 

Congratulations to our graduating eighth graders! They are a great group of 
young men and women who, I am sure, will go far in life! Their graduation mass 
will be held on Wednesday, June 5th at 12:45 P.M.  Please join us if you can to 
help send them off. 

As I close this final newsletter, I know the kids are excited for summer vacation, 
however, it means a long summer for me without them. I will miss the high-
fives, smiles, and hugs that I receive each day. I will anxiously await their return 
in September. I hope all of you have a happy, healthy, and fun filled summer! 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. J. 
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8th Grade Retreat—5/30/19 

Congrats to our 8th grade Graduates!  Here are some of our 
favorite memories from the 2018-29 school year! 
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These cost you nothing extra and St. Mary School funding is supported by your 

participation: 

*Shop on AmazonSmile, smile.amazon.com choose Immaculate Conception Parish 

*Recycle aluminum cans at our center near Snap Fitness on N. Knowles Ave. 

*Collect Box Tops for Education labels.  Drop off at school. 

*Recycle printer cartridges.  Drop off at school. 

*Save Family Fresh receipts.  Drop off at school. 

*NEW* Shutterfly.  Log into our storefront at 

saintmaryschool.ShutterflyStorefront.com and we receive 8% of your net order. 

Scrip shopping/gift cards are available at the school and church offices and after masses. 

 

 

BURGERS FOR BOOKS NIGHT 
AT THE WILD BADGER 

THURSDAY, JUNE 6TH 

 

 

 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISING EVENTS FOR ST. MARY SCHOOL: 

Warm weather means it’s St. Mary’s food booth time!! Volunteers needed 
for the Park Art Fair Food Booth.  

June 6th—booth set up 

June 7th—booth open 4-9 

June 8th-booth open 9-4 

June 8th—Booth take down after event 

Contact Steven & Jacquie Graham and Arlene Tenner. Look for sign up 
genuis email soon for opportunities to help. 


